
 

 

GV-NVR Series: Support Status and Upgrade Path 

GeoVision will conclude all support and services for the GV-NVR series on 

December 31, 2025. 

As a legacy product, GV-NVR (also known as the GV-MultiCam program, first 

released in 1999) has provided stable performance over the years. While it is 

no longer compatible with newer hardware due to its architecture, existing 

systems will continue to operate reliably on current setups, even without 

future updates or technical support. 

For your future expansion or modernization, we recommend upgrading to GV-

VMS V20, as ongoing development and enhancements will focus on this 

platform. 

For assistance, please contact your authorized distributor or our support 

team. 

Thank you for your continued trust. 


